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11/28/23 – 30 
 

The next item on the agenda were the Council Reports for November 13 and November 
20.  Commission Member Gilezan reported that there were no items of interest to the Planning 
Commission on November 13.  The November 20 meeting included three Zoning Board of 
Appeals, of particular note was the 707 N. Renaud project.  All three were approved.  The Front 
Yard Structures received support from City Council on the Little Libraries, but not on the planter 
boxes.  City Council determined that the planter box issue is a neighborhood concern, not a city-
wide concern.  There is a 60-day moratorium on code enforcement with mediation taking place 
between the neighbors involved. 
 


